RESOLUTION NO. 2022-155
APPROVE REQUEST FOR RELEASE OF TWO (2) PERFORMANCE BONDS
2001 ROUTE 130, BLOCK 159.02, LOTS 6.01,9 & 10

WHEREAS 2001 Route 130 Associates has requested an inspection for release of Performance
Bond No. 30126662 in the amount of $13,347.60 for water and 30126661 in the amount of $6,246.00
for sewer; and

WHEREAS, Township Water and Sewer Engineer, Lionel M. Galipot, P.E. of Richard A.
Alaimo Associates, issued a report dated July 19 2022; and

WHEREAS, the Township Water and Sewer recommended approving the request to release the
Performance Bonds; and

WHEREAS, since all the facilities associated with this application shall remain privately
owned and maintained, no maintenance bonds will be required; and

WHEREAS, Members of Township Council accept the recommendation of the Township
Water and Sewer Engineer and approve release of the performance bonds, as per his recommendation.

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED by the Council of the Township of Florence,
County of Burlington, State of New Jersey that the release of Performance Bonds 30126662 and
30126661 are hereby approved as per the Board Engineer’s recommendation (see Schedule “A”
attached).
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I, NANCY L. ERLSTON, Clerk of the Township of Florence, County of Burlington, State of

New Jersey, do hereby certify that the foregoing Resolution is a true copy of the Resolution approved by
Township Council at their August 3, 2022 meeting.

Nancy L. Erlsgon, RM
Township Clerk

Note: This Resolution approves the request to release performance guarantees.
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Ms. Karen Federico, Administrative Secretary/ JUL 2 5 9022
Land Use Clerk »

Township of Florence L

711 Broad Street

Florence, New Jersey 08518 i S T

Re:  Township of Florence
2001 Route 130 Associates
(Block 159.02, Lots 6.01, 9 & 10)
Our File No. C-371-208

Dear Karen:

As requested, we have reviewed the captioned project to determine if the Township can
release the performance bonds.

Based upon our review, the contractor has corrected the outstanding field items and the
applicant provided the approved as-built plans. Therefore, we recommend performance bond release
at this time.

Since all the facilities associated with this application shall remain privately owned and
maintained, no maintenance bonds will be required. Please contact Craig Connolly of our office if
you have any questions or to re-inspect.

Very truly yours,

RICHARD A. ALAIMO ASSOCIATION
OF ENGINEERS

<

~

Lionel M. Galipot, P.E.
Associate

LMG/CFC/das

ces Stephen Fazekas, Administrator, Township of Florence
David A. Lebak, Director, Florence Township Water & Sewer Department
Joe Lyall, Senior Project Manager, Marquis Construction Services, Incorporated
Craig F. Connolly, Senior Project Manager, RAAAE
R. A. Alaimo Associates Field Services Department
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